Gentet, Matthias

 From:
 Maziyar

 Sent:
 28 July 2017 22:58

 To:
 Glasgow, David

To: Glasgow, Davi
Cc: Planning

Subject: Re: The Hall School Planning Application: 2016/6319/P

Dear David,

I have been informed of some modifications to the Hall School building plans, and that a new consultation has opened. Unfortunately I have not received any emails or letters regarding changes, but from the details on your website it appears that the modifications are minor. In any case, I refer to my previous objections lodged in an letter sent to you by email on 11 January 2017. The substance of my previous detailed comments still stands, and I submit them to you again.

I should also point out that I have not received any communications from either the Hall School or Camden Council in relation to the plans, or any changes to them.

Please could you acknowledge receipt of this email.

Yours sincerely,

Maziyar

From: Maziyar < Sent: 12 January 2017 12:52

To: Planning

Cc: Glasgow, David;

Subject: Re: The Hall School Planning Application: 2016/6319/P

Thanks Leela.

Regards,

Maziyar

On 12 Jan 2017, at 12:51, Planning < DCMail@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Received with thanks

Leela Muthoora Planning Technician

Telephone: 020 7974 2506

<image001.png> <image002.png> <image003.png> <image004.jpg>

From: Maziyar [mailto: Sent: 11 January 2017 23:59

To: Glasgow, David Cc: Planning; Ida

Subject: The Hall School Planning Application: 2016/6319/P

Dear David,

Please see attached our objection letter in relation to the above matter. I would be grateful if you could acknowledge receipt.

Kind regards,

Maziyar and Ida

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.